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Dear Patient, 

We’re writing to acknowledge that your Long-Term Condition review is still outstanding for 
this year.  As I’m sure you will appreciate, 2020 has been a very challenging year for us all; 

thank you for your patience to date.  We have recently been working through those due for 

their review but may struggle to undertake all those still outstanding.  

You will be pleased to hear, Bideford Medical Centre is intending to support the COVID-19 

vaccination roll-out for our local community, however this will have an impact on our ability 
to continue these routine reviews for the foreseeable future.  

In order to protect our most vulnerable patients, we have decided to prioritise those 

patients we deem most at risk from their chronic health conditions.  Over the coming 

weeks, we will be identifying and inviting in those individuals to have their appointment in 

the usual way.  

We apologise we will not be able to include everyone, however if you feel your chronic 

health condition is poorly controlled or making you unwell, please do not hesitate to 

contact us for an appointment in the usual way.  

Many thanks for your continued understanding and support,  

 

Bideford Medical Centre 

 

 

 

 

 


